
April 8, 1997 

 

Sarah Miller 

Congressional Information Service 

4520 East-West Highway 

Bethesda, MD 20814 

 

Dear Ms. Miller: 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of the Assassination Records Review Board’s FY 1996 

report. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

Enclosure 


